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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

"Happy New Year, Pike Road! Remember to stay safe as you celebrate. We hope you had a safe, merry 

Christmas! As the Christmas season finishes up, we look forward to 2024 and what it has in store for us. 

Next month, on Jan. 18 - 19, Craig Reynolds will lead another Water-Soluble Oil Painting Workshop! Back by 

popular demand, this two-day workshop will allow participants to learn how to use this different art form in an 

interactive, encouraging atmosphere. Don't wait too late to register - email patty@pikeroad.us to secure your 

spot today! 

We have so many upcoming programs to kick off the new year (like January's Ag & Stewardship Workshop) - 

connect with us on our socials so you never miss an event! Search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, 

and X so you stay up-to-date on all things Town of Pike Road. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


